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       Comment: 
Due to the large cooperate tax cut recently passed by the president should not require vectren to 

increase their rates. Poor financial decisions by the company should not be a burden on its 

customers or an alternative should be offered to lower rates. In perspective if the tax cut gets 

overturned then the rate increase would have to double or triple the current amount which does 

not seem appropriate. Our utility companies won’t ya to completely ignore the fact they received 

huge savings. No rate increase until taxes are reversed or for a three year period. They should 

be ashamed for asking. Any conversation about how this was already calculated on previous 

rates is pure hog wash. 
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